
GENERAL CURRIE ELEMENTARY 
W E E K  A T  A  G L A N C E

Thank you to everyone who supported this year’s Terry
Fox Run! Students learned about courage and

perseverance through Terry’s story. 

Oct 2 - National Day for Truth and
Reconciliation (Stat - No School) 
Oct 9 - Thanksgiving Day
Oct 11 - Photo Day
Oct 13  - Subway Hot Lunch  

Sept 25 - 29, 2023

Follow us 
@currieallstars 

Upcoming Dates & Events

Dress for the Weather Remember to bring a water bottle! As the
weather cools in the morning, please send

your child with layers and/or an extra
change of clothes.   

Monday, Sept 25 Tuesday, Sept 26 Wednesday, Sept 27 Thursday, Sept 28 Friday, Sept 29

Orange Shirt Day

Reminders 

Hot Lunch orders due on Sunday! 

Please return Student Verification
Forms package by September 29th. 
Please return Medical Alert Forms as

soon as possible.  

As we approach the cold & flu season,
please keep your child home if they are

not feeling well. 

PAC Meeting @
6pm

Hot Lunch - Sushi

Terry Fox Run 

https://gilmore.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story/news/2021/11/make-one-change


Meet the Staff & Family Picnic! Thank you to the PAC
for organizing the picnic, magic show, and pizza! We

enjoyed meeting everyone! 

Our new Superintendent, Christopher Usih
visited our school this week! He noted the CARE

he felt at Currie, from students and staff!  

Every Child Matters flag & Truth and
Reconciliation 

In honour of the children lost and the generations impacted by residential schools, we will be
displaying the orange “Every Child Matters” flag in our school. Every school in our district was

gifted this flag through fundraising efforts by the Social Justice student committee at Hugh
Boyd. 

As a school and district, we are committed to providing an inclusive, safe, and nurturing
environment for all learners to succeed. During Truth and Reconciliation week, and beyond,
we will collectively take steps toward reconciliation by learning about the history and culture

of Indigenous peoples. 

Each year, the National Day of Truth and Reconciliation is on September 30th. As it occurs on
a Saturday this year, the statuary day is on Monday, October 2nd. Schools are closed. 

Learn more HERE.

https://www.canada.ca/en/canadian-heritage/campaigns/national-day-truth-reconciliation.html

